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The King’s Coronation Celebration 
Thursday 4th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation on Thursday 4th May 2023, at 
9:45am. I would like to extend an invitation to parents and carers to join us in our celebrations. 
 
I would like to apologise in advance for the change of date. The reason for this is that we have a special 
visitor attending our event and this was the only day they had available. 
 
We will be holding a picnic and games on the main field. The children will be presented with a 
commemorative medal and will be singing a song to commemorate the King. The Friends of Antingham 
will being selling ice-creams to purchase at the event. Also, there will be a tree planted on our school field 
to mark the occasion. Please see below the schedule for the day: 
 
 

9:45am School gate will be opened for parents/carers to enter onto the field 

9:55am-
10:00am 

All children & staff will sing ‘New King’ by Banji Alexander 

10:00am-
10:25am 

Speech from our special visitor and all children to receive a 
commemorative medal 

10:25am-
10:30am 

‘Our King’ poem read by the School Council members 



10:30am-
12:00pm 

The King’s Coronation Carousel 
➢ Croquet 
➢ Giant Curling 
➢ Boules 
➢ Archery  
➢ Dual Battle 
➢ Large Noughts & Crosses 
➢ Blinngoball 
➢ Giant Snakes & Ladders 
➢ Lawn Darts 
➢ Garden Limbo 
➢ Gigantic Jenga  
➢ Scones & Water  

12:00pm-
12:15pm 

Tree planting and release of the balloons  

12:15pm-
1:00pm 

Picnic lunch 

 
The whole school will enjoy a picnic lunch on the field. Pupils can bring in their own packed lunches from 
home, unless they are ordering Norse’s special King’s Coronation Party Picnic Menu (please see attached 
flyer), which can be ordered in the normal way using the weekly order form.  Please bring your own picnic 
blanket and packed lunch to eat with the child/ren.  
 
Everyone is invited to come to school in red, white and blue or royalty themed dress.   
 
There will be no toilet access into the main building for parents/carers. We are unable to manage this 
with staff and thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.  
 
Parents are free to take their child/ren home after the event. Children who do not have parent/carers 
attending will return to class for dismissal as normal at the end of the day.  
 
If rain is forecast, all classes will have their picnic in their classroom. 
 
We hope you will be able to join us on this occasion.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
  
 

 


